Bluemont Drive meeting summary:
BCA will vote at their next meeting on the type of fence and extent of fence between Emerson and Harrison 

Plantings alternating with fence will be considered in the vote

Cost of a continuous fence is about $20k

Cost of a non-continuous fence is about $10k.  

Cul-de-sacs on the North side of Bluemont Junction Trail may need boulders or smaller sections of fence as well (to be determined)

Low shrubs (4 feet or less) or small trees desired

Boulders will be considered in the design of the streetscape

There is some interest in incorporating herbs if there are plantings 
PRCR encourages low maintenance specimen shrubs
Patrick Wegeng will work with the community to select the planting material after the design is selected.  

Aaron Wohler will provide an aerial rendition of the design 
Richard Young expressed an interest in incorporating community gardens in the area

Contact Joanne Hutton 703-228-6426 about current community gardens.

Contact Lisa Grandle 703-228-3332 about installing additional community gardens

Kevin Stalica will ask if a sidewalk installation is scheduled for Bluemont Drive

Answer: There is no current plan to construct a sidewalk along Bluemont Drive (waiting for confirmation).  If BCA would like a sidewalk, the community must first have a neighborhood plan.  Then the request for a sidewalk, curb and gutter or lighting can be made.  A request for this length of sidewalk goes through the neighborhood conservation program.  You may contact Christine Nixon in neighborhood services at 703-228-3820 for further information.   

The decision about the fence layout will be made by BCA at their next meeting 2/25/09

